

DATE

27 September 2017

BY EMAIL

goran.marby@icann.org

REFERENCE

DG/sg

SUBJECT

Changes at the EBU

Mr. Goran Marby CEO ICANN 12025 Waterfront Dr, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90094 USA

Dear Mr. Marby,

Earlier this month, I took up my new position as Director General of the European Broadcasting Union and I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself.

It is my understanding that over the years our organizations have cooperated on various projects and I look forward to developing and expanding on our relationship going forward.

The Head of Institutional Relations of the EBU, Giacomo Mazzone, has informed me of some of the projects that are currently open with ICANN however, should there be any additional projects that you feel would benefit from a cooperation between our companies, please do not hesitate to let me know.

I hope that we can find an occasion soon to meet and discuss our ongoing collaboration.

Yours sincerely,

Noel Curran
Director General

Copy to: Nigel Hickson - Vice President (nigel.hickson@icann.org)

Giacomo Mazzone – Head of Institutional Relations (mazzone@ebu.ch)

læl C